
 

Memorandum 21-166 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  SEPTEMBER 22, 2021 

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF ELECTION JUDGES FOR THE CITY OF HOMER REGULAR ELECTION  
  OCTOBER 5, 2021 

Pursuant to Homer City Code Sections 4.20.010 and 4.35.010 the Election Judges are approved by City Council 
and the Canvass Board is confirmed by the City Council.  Election Central Judges and Absentee Voting 
Officials are appointed by the City Clerk and require no approval or confirmation of the City Council. 

 Homer No. 1                         Homer No. 2                                    Canvass Board 

Maryann Lyda, Chair            Pamela Brodie, Chair  Maryann Lyda 

Kate Finn   Karen Full   Louise Gross-Hall   

Louise Gross-Hall  Tressa Hidden Friend 

Karen Newell   Joan Smith 

Karen Smith   Kent Smith 

Suzanne Erikson  Elizabeth Wolf 

Recommendation   
Confirm the appointment of the Canvass Board and approve the appointment of the Election Judges for the 
October 5, 2021 City of Homer Regular Election. 
 
Fiscal Note:  Election Judges 50% of wages and employer’s share of FICA for all election official working 

at polling locations within city’s jurisdiction per MOA with Kenai Peninsula Borough 
approved by Resolution 21-049. 
Canvass board $25/hr. 2-4 hours or until done.    
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